
The purpose of the event is to: provide information 
about children in New Zealand urban settings, the global 
Child Friendly Cities programme, share and generate 
further ideas about making our towns and cities more 
liveable for children now and in the future.

• Showcase Auckland and Whangarei CFC plans  
and progress

• Give youth a voice in progressing CFC agenda 

• Build and strengthen the global and local  
CFC network

Who should attend? 
Planners, policy makers, politicians, architects, 
academics, community and  business leaders, parents, 
professionals, public  servants and community workers  
involved  with and/or working for children.  It’s open to 
all parties concerned about children’s rights and needs in 
rapidly expanding urban environments. See our website 
for the Child Friendly Forum 2013 programme highlights 
http://www.unicef.org.nz/Local-authority-child-friendly-
forum-May-2013

We value your support and input into our mission to 
make towns and cities in New Zealand more child and 
youth friendly and to build on the positive elements of 
children’s/young people’s participation in civic life.

A small contribution of $15 per person is invited to cover 
catering costs.

UNICEF NZ and Auckland Council
invite you to participate in a Child Friendly Forum

Children and young people matter because........

Date:  
Thursday 9 May 

2013

Time:  
9am – 4pm 

Venue:  
Fickling 

Convention  
Centre,  Mount 

Albert Road

TO REGISTER: 
Please email 

barbara@unicef.org.nz  
by April 30 with 
names, contact 

details, occupations 
and organisational 

affiliations of all  
those attending.

Send a cheque payable to UNICEF New Zealand to PO Box 11.369, Wellington 6142 with note giving 
name(s) or Pay by direct credit: UNICEF NZ 01-0505-0463764-00 (Enter your name(s) in the “Particulars” 
field) and advise if you require a tax invoice for your organisation (to be sent after payment received).


